
 
 

Beirut 14/8/2020 

To Mr. Renato Di Napoli 

MTTU President 

 

Dear Mr. President 

I am very emotionalized with your warmth feelings towards our 

devastated city and what made me overcome the painful reality is your 

belief and trust that we will withstand it as we have survived earlier. 

Lebanon was always present in all the Table Tennis forums around the 

globe on the playgrounds as well as in the administrative part, being 

deputy president and founding member of MTTU are a good 

corroboration to that. 

Yes, my country is under the rubbles now and its Table Tennis community 

too but it will resurrect again thanks to the tenacity of its citizens and to 

its loving and caring international friends. 

Once more, in the name of all my colleagues at LTTF, I thank you my dear 

friend. 

Best regards, 

Selim Hajj-Nicolas                                 

LTTF President 

 


